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Comments: I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed cutting of timber on or near hiking trails in

and/or near the White Mountain National Forest. Both the locations and the proposed size of these operations,

especially during the continuing Covid crisis, in which access to outdoor spaces is crucial to the mental and

physical wellbeing of us all.

 

Both the immediate effect cited above and the long-term effect on habitats and climate lead me to oppose the

timing and the scale of this proposal. I am a resident of and voter in Sandwich, NH. Please rethink this action and

both its short and long term impact on the environment and the people of Northern New Hampshire.

 

John Banderob

 

Center Sandwich NH


